
G l a s c o t e  A c a d e m y  N e w s l e t t e r
Page 1  of 2 13

th
 October 2023

Stars of the Week: 6
th

 October

Reception Mersey: Wynter-Jo Reception Thames: Olivia 

1 Aire: Mia W    1 Ribble: Imogen D

2 Dove: Louie D    2 Otter: Ariah-Marie

3 Bain: Sandor    3 Rea: Logan M

4 Eden: Krista R    5 Severn: Joshua Y

6 Trent: Laith A

Stars of the Week: 13
th

 October

Reception Mersey: Adithya  Reception Thames: Amber D

1 Aire: Frankie Ann   1 Ribble: Victor

2 Dove: Jenna    2 Otter: Abbie M

3 Bain: Issac    3 Rea: Arèya

4 Eden: Oscar    5 Severn: Siobhan

6 Trent: Toby

KS2 Reading Raffle Winners!

13
th

 October:     

Lower Keystage 2: Isabelle G (3 Bain) 

Upper Keystage 2: Chloe W (6 Trent) 

 

Family Library

Our school library has remained open to families for the past 

few Thursdays.  Unfortunately, no-one has used this 

opportunity.  If you have any ideas as to why this may be, 

please let us know so that we can decide upon next steps.  

We are very proud of our school library as not many schools 

have the space for them, and we wish to share it with our 

children and their families.
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Upcoming events reminder: 

17
th

 /18
th
/19

th
 October 1 Aire Outdoor (Farm and Forest)

18
th

 October 1 Aire Inspire workshop & Family Lunch

19
th

 October 3 Bain Parent Assembly 

24
th

 October Harvest festival – see page 3

24
th

 October Parents Evening 5:00pm -7:30pm

25
th

 October Parents Evening 3:30pm -6:00pm

26
th

 October 3 Rea Parent Assembly 

26
th

 October Disco - see below

27
th

 October School closed to pupils



Harvest Festival!

The children will be taking part in two performances at 

St Peter's Church, Glascote on Tuesday 24th October 2023 at 

   10am and 1.30pm. On Parent Booking, you 

   can book up to 2 tickets per family at your 

   choice of performance.  No siblings or younger 

  children are allowed to attend. Parents who 

   have not booked before the deadline (Friday 

   20th October) will not be able to attend due 

   to the capacity of the room.

Ofsted

As you are acutely aware, this week saw the arrival of Ofsted 

for a two-day inspection as part of the government 

monitoring cycle of schools. The previous inspection was in 

2017, six years ago, in another time and another world long 

before the onset of Covid-19.  There will not be a graded 

report, however, a mini report will be released no later than 

30 working days following the inspection.  Once the school 

are in receipt of the final copy it will be forwarded to you 

all.  We would like to take this opportunity to thank those 

parents who wished us well and who expressed thanks for 

what we do.  I personally would like to thank the staff for 

working tirelessly day in day out, and to our children who 

were all true ambassadors for our school.

And Finally, you asked, we listened…

Parents’ Evening: During the last parents’ evening, some 

parents asked if it was possible for two parents/carers to 

come to the meeting.  We have made this happen and look 

forward to seeing you all on the 24
th
 and 25

th
 October.

 

Harvest Festival: Following the last year’s Harvest Festival, 

some parents asked if it was possible for two parents/carers 

to come.  As space is minimal in the hall, we have made this 

happen this year by organising with St Peter’s Church to hold 

our Harvest Festival 2023 there. We look forward to seeing 

you on 24
th
 October.
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